From: Florrie Reep <m.florrie@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 1:25 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERMANENT ANNUAL COLA FOR PERS 1

CAUTION:External email.
Attention: SCPP

On behalf of PERS 1 retirees, | am asking that our group be able to receive a permanent annual COLA like the other WA
ST retirees receive.

We are the oldest age group, the smallest group, diminishing in size due to older retirees dying off. PERS 1 retirees
would cost much less than other groups.

The cost of living increases have been accelerating at an increasing rate affecting all of us - but our pension is
inadequate to help meet these expenses
because PERS 1 COLA is nonexistent.

Please vote YES on PERMANENT ANNUAL COLA for PERS 1!
Respectfully,

Florence Reep
RPEC Chapter 8

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



